
From: Bethel Kifle <bethel@46thward.com> 

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 10:13 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Angela Clay <angela@46thward.com> 

Subject: Donated whiteboard 

  

  

Good morning,  

  

Please be advised that I have donated a personal whiteboard to the 46th ward office to be used for 

office matters. It is a used whiteboard and has the value of $10.  

  [Warning: External email] 



 

  



Best,  

Bethel 

 

 

Bethel Kifle 

Chief of Staff 

  

Office of 46th Ward Alderperson Angela Clay 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60640 

(773) 878-4646 

Current Office Hours: M-Th 9-5, F 9-3 (Closed for Lunch 12-1pm) 

Sign Up for Our Newsletter 

 

***E-Mail Confidentiality Notice*** 

The information contained in this email may be confidential, and has been sent for the sole use of the 

intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 

unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or 

any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 

contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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